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1 October 2024 

2024 Metropolitan Pre-High Threat Period Forum - Livestream 

The 2024 Metropolitan Pre-High Threat Period (HTP) forum will be held from 0800hrs to 
1400hrs on Saturday 12 October 2024. This event will provide valuable information for all 
personnel prior to the HTP and all volunteers and staff are encouraged to attend or view 
the live stream. 

Due to limited numbers, attendance to the forum is via invitation only and we encourage 
those unable to attend in person to view the live stream during the event. The forum will 
commence with opening addresses from the Minister for Emergency Services, the 
Honorable Stephen Dawson MLC and the Fire and Emergency Services Commissioner, 
Darren Klemm AFSM, followed by several information sessions. 

This year’s forum will cover topics such as the seasonal outlook, operational expectations, 
the latest emergency service capabilities, and logistics updates. 

For more details and to join the live stream, visit this link: 

Live Stream for Forum 

For more information, please contact MOO@dfes.wa.gov.au  
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